
 
 

 

  

 

7 May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are in the final stages in our SATs revision and the children are really looking forward to the 

opportunity to do their very best in SATs week. The children’s attitude to their learning has been 

amazing and their progress outstanding; we are very proud of their achievements. 

We have been continuing our project, ‘How we can protect our Polar World’ and we are looking 

at the work of Greenpeace and supporting their projects. The final project in term 6 will be 

linked to our school production, which will be revealed after SATs and we will also be working 

towards transition to secondary school. It will be a very busy term which will go very quickly. 

The SATs are held every morning from Monday to Thursday as follows: 

Monday 13th May – Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Papers 

Tuesday 14th May –. Reading Paper 

Wednesday 15th May – Arithmetic Paper 1 and Reasoning Paper 2 

Thursday 16th May – Reasoning Paper 3 

Writing is teacher assessed and all these results will be given out with the reports in July. 

We will be providing a toast/ croissant breakfast in the Community Room at 8.30a.m. during 

SATs week for any year 6’s who would like to come. Please don’t arrive before this time 

because we will not be able to go into the community room until breakfast club is over. 

It is important that all children take their SATs and if there are any problems concerning illness 

or other issues, that could affect this, please phone the school around 8 am to discuss this with 

us. Could you also please ensure that the children are well rested over the weekend (not just 

having an early night on Sunday) and reassure them that they are going to do brilliantly. 

We are looking forward to a very good SATS week. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Gould and Mrs Jenkinson 
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